Announcement

Due to the unforeseeable situation due to COVID-19 pandemic, after a
long-time waiting and times of discussion among the ICMST international
steering committee (ISC) and organizing committee, a hard decision about the
ICMST-Xi'an was made recently. On behalf of the organizing committee, we
regret to announce that the ICMST-Xi'an is determined to be cancelled. We
would like to sincerely thank members of the ISC, advisory committee, organizing
committee and all related experts and colleagues in the fields for their great
supports and efforts to resolve the organizing issue of the ICMST-Xi'an. We hope
that the corona virus problem will be contained and controlled soon, and the
ICMST'2022 can be held on schedule. The details about the ICMST'2022 will be
decided and announced by the ISC shortly. We hope to meet you in the near
future.

Finally, please take care of yourself and your family well during this hard time. We
hope that the academic exchange and collaboration can be resumed and
continued in a new way prior to ICMST'2022.



